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LETTER TO THE DIRECTOR GENERAL FROM 

THE RESIDENT REPRESENTATIVE OF ISRAEL 

The text of a letter dated 27 August 1987 from the Resident 

Representative of Israel to the Director General is reproduced below at 

the Resident Representative's request. 

"I have been instructed to inform you that this year the Jewish New 

Year, one of the High Holidays in the Jewish calendar, falls on Thursday 

and Friday, 24 and 25 September 1987. 

"I wish to inform you that the Israeli delegation will be absent 

from all General Conference meetings on those days. 

"The Israeli delegation requests that subjects pertaining directly 

to Israel not be discussed during those days. 

"I have the honour to request that this letter be circulated to all 

Member States." 
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